
Dear Redistricting Committee,  

 

As I have been meeting with and speaking to your constituents all around Oregon, I am finding that 

many are feeling disenfranchised and no longer trust that voting in Oregon is fair and accurately reflects 

their values or that of many Oregonians. I was disheartened to see in the reports of the 2 independent 

analysis of the map proposals recently released, that the democratic proposal does not allow for fair 

competitive political races, but is a product of gerrymandering.  

  

According to these analyses, it would set up unfair and biased races for another 10 years in Oregon. This 

does not reflect well on the Oregon legislature or the Democratic party. If we want to see fair races with 

elections that represent all Oregonians this map cannot be put into place. Instead, I would urge you to 

support the Republican map which these analyses say would support fair, unbiased elections and allow 

the voices of all Oregonians to be heard.  

  

Oregon politicians have a chance with this one choice to demonstrate that they are not after promoting 

self-interest, but are willing to allow the people of Oregon to have a voice in how their government is 

run. I am asking that you stand on the side of voter integrity and support the Republican proposed Maps 

that promote fair elections in this state. 

  

Angela Plowhead, PsyD  
US House Candidate 
Oregon District 6 
2755 Commercial St SE #101-258 
Salem, OR 97302 
www.angelafororegon.com 
503-383-9411 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.angelafororegon.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7COregon.redistricting%40oregonlegislature.gov%7C4e7202e746ea4b436fab08d976d24762%7C489a9c84574a48c7b72a2450511334cc%7C1%7C0%7C637671468183195461%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=c9fvW0wJbMxhIKMOUjPGVUF3oiIAauP3JIe8qc98qyk%3D&reserved=0

